
 

Key Works at Webb Dock this week 
MONDAY 2 NOVEMBER TO 8 NOVEMBER 2015 

 

 

THIS WEEKEND - TODD ROAD CLOSURE  

 8pm Fri 6 Nov to 5am Mon 9 Nov 
Detour via Salmon Street. Alternative freight 
routes will apply during this closure.  
 

Night works 6pm to 5am Thu 5 Nov  
Lane closures will apply along Todd Road to 
allow road preparation works prior to the full 
closure on 6-9 November. Works may be 
audible, however the contractor has scheduled 
works to progress from south to north away 
from residential homes.   

 

 

Other Road and Services Works 
Works continue on the excavation and re-coating of a section of the gas and fuel pipelines as well as installation of 
the corten panels onto the Todd Road noise wall south of the West Gate Freeway. 
 

Maritime Works 
Piling at Webb Dock West will only take place during normal 
construction hours i.e. Mon-Fri 7am to 6pm and Sat 7am to 1pm. 
Non-piling out of hours works are taking place: 

 Weeknights 6pm to 10pm and Saturday 1pm to 5pm - Webb 
Dock East and West 

 Sundays 7am to 5pm - Webb Dock East  
Internal transport movements at night within the port area only 
are continuing, along with a number of day time transfers during 
off peak (nil impact on traffic). Compliance with EPA noise 
guidelines is mandatory for out of hours works. All contractors are 
required to monitor noise levels. 24/7 queries: 1800 451 056  

 

 

Operator Works 
Rollers will be used in the off dock and empty container park area north of Williamstown Road from time to time. 
Impact rolling in the terminal area will take place on 9 November. Some noise and vibration may be experienced by 
nearby residents. Queries regarding vibration impacts only should be directed to VICT on 8672 3284. VICT are required 
to respond, investigate and where possible resolve concerns.  Other concerns to be responded 24/7 by the Corporation 
on 1800 451 056. Out of hours works, compliant with EPA noise guidelines, are planned for Saturday 7 November, with 
contingency plans for Sunday. 
 

Webb Precinct Roads 
Works to construct a temporary north-south road between Williamstown Road (opposite Toll) and the new Kooringa 
Way port road, south of the West Gate Bridge, will commence shortly.   

 

Maritime Cove 
Completion of the outstanding landscaping works will be completed by the end of Spring at the latest. 
 

                              24 hour Project Contact & Reporting Line - call 1800 451 056   
 To register for text alerts call 1800 451 056 or email your details to 

capacity@portofmelbourne.com 
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For more information: 1800 451 056 or capacity@portofmelbourne.com  

portofmelbourne.com/port-development/port-capacity-project  
 

29 Oct - new Hoegh Target, world’s largest car carrier, on its 
maiden voyage to Melbourne, at the new Webb Dock berths 
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